From: Mark Neeson <markneeson@Xxtra.co.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 6 October 2021 2:51 PM
To: dpreview

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Hearing Stream 2

Hi Jack,

I am writing on behalf of the Guardians of Pauatahanui Inlet and the Porirua Harbour Trust who made a joint submission on the PDP. Some of the points made in our submission are to be considered in hearing stream 2.
We have read the section 42 officer reports.

Please advise the hearing panel that we accept the recommendations in those reports in so far as they concern the submissions of the GOPI and the PHT.

Consequently, we do not seek to speak to our submission but reserve the right to do so if the officer reports in respect of our submission are changed in a material way.

Thank you,

Mark

Sent from my iPad



